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In the Name of God, the Compassionate, the Merciful 

Ref. 2050/1493241 

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic oflran to the United Nations 
Office and other international organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the 
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference 
to the latter's Communication No. UA !RN 21/2022 dated 20 September 2022 
concerning Zahra Seddiqi and Elham Choubdar, has the honor to transmit, 
herewith, the comment of the High Council for Human Rights of the Islamic Republic 
oflran in that regard. 

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for 
Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Office of the United Nations 
High Commissioner for Human Rights 
Palais des Nations 
CH-1211 Geneva 10 
Email: registry@ohchr.org 

Geneva, 8 February 2023 
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